
Message to the students of NSEC 

My dear students, 

I hope all of you along with your families are keeping well abiding 

by the lockdown rules and taking precautionary measures against 

Corona virus. i know you, like all of us, are going through a trying 

time with worries and anxieties about your education and future. Though we 

are advised to maintain social distancing from each other, we must try to 

maintain the social bondage through virtual platforms. Your Institute has 

already made attempts to bring all of you closer mentally and intellectually. 

We are one of the pioneering institutes in the state to offer you on line classes, 

so that your valuable student days are not lost. Most of you must be enjoying 

the classes. We know that the digital programs started spontaneously by us, 

thanks to our faculty for their dedication, require improvements. While we 

are on the job, we request you to come out with suggestions for making it 

more powerful. We assure you that we are trying our best to make the 

teaching-learning process as excellent as it has been. We thank MAKAUT and 

AICTE for their time-to-time guidance and help.  

With my best wishes & blessing,    

------------------ 

Dr. H Mandal 

Director 

NSEC 

 

 

 


